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May 26, 2009
The Honorable Jeanne Shaheen

United States Senate

G-55 Dirksen Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-3194
Dear Senator Shaheen:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports “The Military Retired Pay Fairness Act” (S. 1008) that limits recoupment of separation pay, from service members who subsequently receive retired pay.

FRA wants to ensure that former service members voluntarily and involuntarily separated due to budget cuts in the 1990s that either return to active duty or Reserve Component are not required to pay back their separation pay, and your legislation is a big step in that direction.  

FRA salutes you for your leadership on this important issue, and stands ready to assist your efforts to advance this legislation in the 111th Congress. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, who can be reached at the phone number above or at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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